A PARISH FOR THE PEOPLE

QUEEN OF ALL SAINTS
CATrHOLIC CHURCH

FEBRUARY 5, 2023

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY
TiME

I am the light of the world, says
the Lord; whoever follows me
will have the light of life.

John 8:12

6603 CHRISTOPHER DRIVE
St. Louis, MO 63129

Parish Office Hours
Monday—TFriday
8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m.

Phone: 314.846.8207
Fax: 314.846.0636
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org

Queen of All Saints School

Phone: 314.846.0506
Fax: 314.846.4939

www.qasstl.org

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK

Tuesday was Faith Day in celebration of the second day of Catholic
Schools Week. Queen of All Saints 8th graders joined other 8th
graders from the South County region at St. Catherine Laboure
where they were inspired by members of Lifting Up STL to serve
others. They learned about the human brain from Dr. Paul Young,
worked together to create Birthday Blessing Bags for foster
children, and made Valentines and Easter cards for seniors at
Cardinal Ritter Senior Services. The morning concluded with Mass
with Archbishop Rozanski.

SACRAMENT OF THE EUCHARIST
SUNDAY MASS
Saturday 5:00 p.m.
Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon

WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m.
Saturday 8:15 a.m.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m.

PERPETUAL HELP DEVOTIONS AND BENEDICTION
Tuesday 7:00 p.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Tuesday following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses
Tuesday 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.
Saturday 7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.
Anytime please call the rectory.
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PASTORAL STAFF

PAsTOR
Father Patrick Hambrough
314.380.4020
phambrough@archstl.org

PAROCHIAL VICAR
Father Joseph Detwiler
314.380.4021
detwiler@qasstl.org

DEACONS
Deacon Richard Schellhase
314.846.8207 ext. 251
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle
314.846.8207

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
PRINCIPAL
Ann Bender
314.380.4025
bendera@gqasstl.org

COORDINATOR OF
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION
Leslie Pollman
314.380.4011
pollmanl@qasstl.org

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION
DIRECTOR
Leanne Buback
314.380.4011
bubackl@gqasstl.org

YouTtH MINISTER
Anna Hackett
314.846.8207

hacketta@qasstl.org

LiturGicaL Music
Christopher Dunn
314.846.8207 ext 509
dunnc@qasstl.org

CHILD SAFETY COORDINATOR
Pam VonderHaar
314.846.8207
Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org

MASS INTENTIONS AND READINGS

Monday, February 6 - St. Paul Miki and Companions
Genesis 1:1-19/ Mark 6:53-56
6:15 a.m. Tom Kutis Family
*8:15 a.m. Greg Ortyl (1)
Tuesday, February 7
Genesis 1:20-2:4a/Mark 7:1-13
6:15 a.m. Lois Cliffe (T)
8:15 a.m. Rosemary Buerke ()
Wednesday, February 8 - St. Jerome Emiliani and St. Josephine Bakhita
Genesis 2:4b-9, 15-17/Mark 7:14-23
6:15 a.m. Mimi Kramper ()
*8:15 a.m. Michael Travaglio ()
Thursday, February 9
Genesis 2:18-25/Mark 7:24-30
6:15 a.m. Mary Montgomery ()
8:15 a.m. Dorothy Nadolny (7)
Friday, February 10 - St. Scholastica
Genesis 3:1-8/Mark 7:31-37
6:15 a.m. Karen Divis (})
*8:15 a.m. Alvina Mueller (1)
Saturday, February 11 - Our Lady of Lourdes
Genesis 3:9-24/Mark 8:1-10
8:15 a.m. Special Intention (B.B.)
5:00 p.m. Arland Cooseman ()
Sunday, February 12 — Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Sirach 15:15-20/1 Corinthians 2:6-10/Matthew 5:17-37

7:30 a.m. John Willett ()

9:00 a.m. Kenneth Lee Duchek ()
10:30 a.m. Tess Morrell ()

12:00 Noon For the People

*Children’s Mass

Mission Statement

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to
all through word and deed.

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming)
9:00 a.m.
10:30 a.m.
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming)

Monday—Saturda
8:15 a.r}I/L Y

STEWARDSHIP
5TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

“Let your light shine before others, that they may see your good works
and give glory to your Father who is in heaven.” MATTHEW 5:16

The generosity of being a good steward of your gifts has a positive
effect on people and it is contagious! Good works encourages more
good works. Generosity is a by-product of a grateful lifestyle. The
more we recognize God’s gifts, the more we want to share them. Good
stewards recognize that God is working through them and they don’t put
themselves above the people they have been called to help.
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FrROM OUR PASTOR

Dear Parishioners,

How far would you go to sit on a park bench? Would you go to Norway? In the
winter? Many people do.

Rjukan is a small town in central Norway of just 3,500 people. It is located in a
valley between two mountains. For six months a year, sunlight cannot reach the town.
The citizenry has but two choices - complete darkness or dark shadows, all that is
allowable because of the town’s position between the two mountains. Any sunlight available during the
winter, which in Norway is not much, is blocked by the two mountains. You can have darkness, or you can
have shadows. Until 2013, until Martin Anderson had an idea.

Anderson convinced the people of Rjukan to invest in three giant mirrors and install them on the peaks of
the surrounding mountains. These mirrors, placed 500 yards above the town, are solar-powered and computer-
controlled and thus are able to steadily track the movement of the sun. The rays of the sun are reflected down
to the town square, bathing it in great sunlight. Six park benches were installed in the square and every day, at
the proper time, the people come to enjoy the light from the sun, which they can’t physically see from mid-
March to mid-September. But because of the mirrors, they can bask in its rays. And they do. They bring their
babies in strollers. They bring the dog. They sit in groups enjoying conversation and a cup of coffee. It’s the
only place in town where one can enjoy the warmth of the sun, and everybody wants to be there. Even
tourists, who come from across Norway just to sit in the one spot in an entire town where rays of the sun pour
down. People are fascinated by the light that shines in Rjukan.

Jesus would like a similar fascination with the light that comes from him through us. This Light, too, offers
warmth, the warmth of Christ’s love. This Light, too, shines through the darkness, and the darkness will not
overcome it. This Light, too, must be reflected, not because it is tracked by computers, but because it is spread
by us, disciples who were first given the Light at our baptisms, people who strive daily to spread the Light of
Christ by our words and our deeds. It has been said that light transforms the cold terror of night into the warm
assurance of day. Light enables us to discover, to study, to discern, to behold the beauty of our world and the
wonders of God’s creation. Light warms, nurtures, sustains, reveals, and cheers. It is among the most
generous of all physical properties. Sharing light is a wonderful thing to do.

There’s a small village in rural India that has no electricity. People use tiny oil lamps to light their homes,
just as people would have done in the time of Jesus. The temple in this village has a large frame hanging from
its ceiling. Cut into the frame are hundreds of slots into which the tiny oil lamps can be placed. When the
people go to the temple they carry their lamps from home to guide them in the darkness. Upon arrival at the
temple, they place their lamp in one of the slots. By the time every villager arrives, the darkness of the temple
has been transformed into a glorious sea of light.

We’re blessed to have electricity in our church, but let us pray that we will have always in our parish the
glorious Light of Jesus Christ. May our reflection of Christ bring warmth, comfort, and goodness to all who
need relief from the darkness. This Light may not be discovered on a park bench. Let’s pray it can be found
in our church pews.

May God bless all of you.
Fr. Hambrough
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THis WEEK IN OUR PARISH
Sunpay: February 5

1:30 p.m.
4:00 p.m.

7:15 p.m.

CYC Basketball games -
Limbach Hall

Variety Guild Rehearsal -
Cafeteria

Life Teen -

Youth Ministry Center

MonpAY: February 6

9:00 a.m.
4:00 p.m.
4:00 p.m.
6:30 p.m.
7:00 p.m.

7:00 p.m.
7:00 p.m.

Rag Ladies (SVDP) -
School Basement
Basketball practices -
Limbach Hall

Seraphim Singers practice -
Church

Home & School Meeting -
Makerspace

Endow Meeting - (ARC)
Adult Resource Center
RCIA Meeting

Boy Scouts - Cafeteria

TUESDAY: January 7

9:00 a.m.
4:00 p.m.
6:30 p.m.

7:00 p.m.
7:00 p.m.

Eucharistic Adoration -

Church

Basketball practices -

Limbach Hall

QAS ACTS Women’s Meeting -
Cafeteria

Devotions - Church

SVDP Holy Couponers -

School Basement

WEDNESDAY: February 8

9:00 a.m.
12:00 p.m.
4:00 p.m.

6:00 p.m.
6:30 p.m.

7:00 p.m.

8:00 p.m.

Prayer Group - Church Hall
Let’s Play Cards - Church Hall
Girl Scout Troop 3074 Meeting -
Church Hall

PSR Classes - Church & School
Women’s ACTS Meeting -
Cafeteria

SVDP - Holy Couponers

School Basement

CYC Basketball Practice -
Limbach Hall

THURSDAY: February 9

3:00 p.m.
3:00 p.m.
4:00 p.m.

7:15 p.m.
7:30 p.m.

Girl Scout Troop 1674 Meeting-
Church Hall

STL Performance Academy -
Limbach Hall

CYC Basketball practice -
Limbach Hall

LUX - Youth Ministry Center
Celebration Singers Practice -
Church

FriDAY: February 10

6:00 p.m.  Variety Guild Rehearsal -
Cafeteria

6:00 p.m. CYC Basketball games -
Limbach Hall

SATURDAY: February 11

6:30 a.m.  Men of St. Joseph -
Church Hall
8:00 a.m. CYC Basketball games -
Limbach Hall
6:00 p.m. CYC Basketball games -
Limbach Hall
PRAY FOR THE SICK
Mary Ann Amato Missy McMullen
Rebecca Barczewski Jerome McNamara
Bob Basse Amy Meadows
Pat Basse Gary Meadows
Debbie Bayless Annie (Pozzo) Meahl
Susan Beckner Carmen Molett
Loretta Borchetta Greg Mueller
Wendy Brown Kelly Mueller
Lynda Burke Marie Murphy
Jerry Claywell David Murrell
John Courtios Rosemary Nagy
Patti Cruthis Mary Beth Napoli
Gloria J. Davis Marilyn Novak
Ron Dieckmann Ruby O’Driscoll
Ron Donze Helga Ogent
Norma Esker Jack Pfeffer
Carol Faust Cynthia Pozzo
Delores Fleischmann Kathleen Pozzo
Ruth Frahm Neri Prichard
Jane Gacioch Gerri Rebman
Jerry Garrett Diane Romano

Pauline Green
Ken Hagemann
Nancy Hasenstab
Diane Jones

Pat Keller
Shirley Kennedy
Bill Kerbler
Nicole Koenig
Steve Kohner
Connie Laux
Loretta Lewandowski
Noah Leyza
Jason Loring
Michael Maniaci
Robert Massey

Marilyn Sammelman
Michael Schaeffer
Patricia Schmitt
Logan Schneider
Scott Sindelar
Belinda Spencer
Norma Stillman
Kathryn Sullivan
Karen Thaman

Will VonderHaar
Michael Werschling
Jeffrey Williams
Linda Winston
Ronald Winston
Bob Zaitz
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WELCOME!

We welcome the following new families to Queen of
All Saints parish:

¢ Michael Laux
¢ James & Taylor Brady
¢ James & Ashley Jeffery

REST IN PEACE

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Rose
Fogarty, daughter of Ron and Helen Fogarty of our
parish.

May she, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace.

LET’S PLAY CARDS

Come one, come all! There will be cards,
dominos, or any game you want to play, in the
Church Hall on Wednesday, February 8th, 12:00
noon until 2:30 p.m.

It’s free, and cake, coffee, and tea will be served.
Make it a special day. Bring your spouse, a friend,
or a shut-in.

The only time cards will be cancelled on the 2nd
Wednesday of each month is if there is a Funeral
Luncheon in the Hall.

LirE AFTER LOSS

Together we can find hope through helping each
other! Please come join other widows/widowers
from QAS on Sunday, February 12th. Meetings are
the second Sunday of every month at 1pm in the
ARC (Adult Resource Center) in the Church Hall.

For more information please contact Carol
Susanka at 314-606-8112.

FIRST SUNDAY OF THE MONTH
Rosary Crusade

—

3

SUN . FEB 5. NOON

Monastery of St. Clare

(On Telegraph Road near Monument)

Please join us every First Sunday of the month
at the Cross monument near the Monastery
of St. Clare on Telegraph Road to publicly pray
the most Holy Rosary. In this way, we very
visibly honor the Immaculate Heart of Mary
and ask her to intercede on behalf of all of her
children, born and unborn, in the USA and
throughout the whole world.

MARY ANNE JONES . 314-971-5742

EXPECTANT MOTHER’S BLESSING

February 12th is the “second Sunday of the
month” and therefore is the expectant mother’s
blessing. This special blessing will take place
following the 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses. All
those expecting a child, through their pregnancy or
awaiting adoption of a child, are encouraged to come
for this blessing every month. As a parish, we
continue to pray for the unborn babies who will soon
join our congregation. Let us pray for good health
and safe deliveries.
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WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER
World Marriage Day

On Sunday, February 12, 2023, at 2:30 pm.,
Auxiliary Bishop Mark S. Rivituso will celebrate a
Mass for World Marriage Day at the Cathedral
Basilica of St. Louis, 4431 Lindell Blvd. St. Louis,
MO. A reception will follow in Boland Hall. All
married couples are invited to attend and celebrate
the gift of marriage. World Marriage Day honors
husband and wife as the foundation of the family —
the basic unit of society. It emphasizes the faithful-
ness, sacrifice and joy of daily married life. World
Marriage Day started in Baton Rouge, LA in 1981
and was later adopted by Worldwide Marriage
Encounter who now is sponsoring this event on
February 12", W)

worldwide
marriage
encounter

Marriage on Tap

Back by popular demand - Marriage on Tap! Join
us for an evening of dinner and marriage enrichment
on Tuesday, March 7, 2023, at 6:00 pm at C.J.
Muggs, 200 South Central Ave., Clayton, MO. Our
guest speakers will be Karen & John Hermes, from
Waterloo, IL, who have been married for 46 years.
The topic of their presentation is, "The Seasons of
Our Marriage." The evening, which is sponsored by
Worldwide Marriage Encounter, will include a
buffet dinner. Cash bar will be available. Dinner is
$54 per couple/$27 per person, and advanced regis-
tration is required. For more information, check
Marriage on Tap STL on Facebook or email us at
marriageontapstl@gmail.com.

RETURN PALMS

Lent begins on Wednesday, February 22nd. To
prepare for Ash Wednesday we will need your
palms. Please return your old palms over the course
of the next two weeks. Receptacles will be placed at
each door. Please note: we don’t need paper or
plastic bags, rubber bands or paper clips. Just the
palms. Thank you.

2023 RESPECT LIFE CREATIVE WRITING CONTEST
FOR 8TH GRADE STUDENTS

Since 1979, the Respect Life Apostolate has
partnered with the Office of Education & Formation
to sponsor an annual writing competition for 8th
grade students in the Archdiocese of St. Louis to
reflect, pray, research and write about the Gospel of
Life.

The 2023 contest is open from February 1
through March 15. Applications and guidelines are
now available from your parish religious education
office, principal, or Catholic home school
association/co-op through which students enter the
contest. Students compete for finalist prizes, awards
to the annual Steubenville St. Louis Mid-American
Catholic Youth Conference in July, Generation Life
Day in January, and scholarships towards their
freshman year tuition at a Catholic high school.

In early April, Archdiocesan finalists, chosen from
these top local entries, will then be announced and
invited to a special awards luncheon with
Archbishop Mitchell Rozanski or his representative
where all winners will be announced. To learn more,
please visit the link below or contact the RLA
at maryvarni@archstl.org or 314.792.7559.

PARISH FEEDBACK SUMMARY

who are interested.

Planning-Area-5

Queen of All Saints is in planning area #5.

Last autumn two listening sessions were held at Queen of All Saints
concerning the All Things New initiative of the Archdiocese. The
summaries of the notes taken at the meeting are now available for all

To view the Parish Feedback Summary for Queen of All Saints, visit:

www.allthingsnew.archstl.org/Planning-Process/PlanningAreas/

STEADFAST IN FAITH
FORWARD IN HOPE
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A CTS To learn more about ACTS, please visit...

i www.actsmission.org
Queen of All Saints www._stlouis-acts.org

The ACTS (Adoration, Community, Theology, Service) retreat movement began in San Antonio, Texas, in 1997 and came to St. Louis in the early
2000's. It is now thriving in over 25 parishes with new cnes joining every day. The ACTS weekend jnspires, encourages, challenges, and so much
more. It is put on by lay men and women for lay men and women with support from our parish priest. Take a Jeap of faith, put yourself in the hands
of others. Enjoy some quality time away from your busy life and with Jesus, and embrace the journey. You will be glad you did!

Queen of All Saints men and women over the age of 21 are invited to our upcoming ACTS Retreat Weekends. This retreat offers the opportunity
to get closer to our God, strengthen your faith and build lasting friendships among members of the parish community.

The retreat begins on Thursday with check-in at 6:00pm at the Queen of All Saints Church. Transportation will be provided to and from the
retreat center. The retreat concludes at the 10:30am Sunday mass at Queen of All Saints Church. A lunch reception will follow. Approximately 7-
10 days prior to the retreat, you will receive information describing what to bring with you for the weekend.

RETREATANT: A deposit of $30 is requested to reserve your place with the remaining $100 due at check-in. To register, please return your
registration and deposit to the parish office. Please note: Financial difficulties should not prevent anyone from attending this retreat. If you wish to
confidentially inquire about a scholarship, please contact Fr. Hambrough at 314-846-8207.

Men’s ACTS Retreat
February 23-26, 2023

Mercy Retreat Center
Des Peres, MO
Men’s retreat lead by
Joe Brockhaus -- Director 314-591-4040
Mike Redd Co-Director 314-223-6924

. |:| Men's ACTS |:|

Name (as you want it to appear on your hame tag) Parish

Address, City, State, Zip

Email Phone (best reachable)

Emergency Contact/Relationship Emergency phone (best reachable)

Emergency Contact Address, City, State, Zip

Return registration form and deposit to: $50
Queen of All Saints Parish Office Deposit
Attn: ACTS

6603 Christopher Drive
St Louis, MO 63129

Checks payable to: Queen of All Saints $1 5_0
please write ‘ACTS’ in the memo pd in full

Allergies and any physical, dietary, medical needs
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OFFERTORY

Offertory WeShare
01/29/23 01/29/23
Offertory $ 11,952.00 § 4,236.64
Loose $§  880.00
Capital Improvement $ 60.00
Tuition Assistance $ 15.00 $ 25.00
Saint Vincent de Paul $  290.00 $ 20.00
St. Louis Review $  350.00
Lifeline Coalition $ 125.00
Black & Indian Mission $ 1,040.00
Seminary $ 50.00

ACTIVITIES ASSOCIATION

REGISTRATION CLOSING SOON

Remember the last day to register for QAS Junior
Golf season is tomorrow, February 6th (no late
registrations will be permitted). Program 1 is for
boys and girls in grades 3rd & 4th. Program 2 is for
boys and girls in grades 5th - High School. Please
visit www.qasaa.org for more information.

NEXT QASAA MEETING

Please note that this month’s meeting will be on
Wednesday, February 15th at 8pm in the
Cafeteria.

UprcoMiNG EVENTS

MARDI GRAS FUNDRAISER - February 18th - once
again QASAA will be manning a booth at Soulard
Mardi Gras on February 18, 2023. QASAA receives
a cut of the profits from the sales. This years booth
is again located at Lafayette and 7th Street on the
parade route. If you are available to help please sign
up at:

https://www.signupgenius.com/
20/4090c4da8a623a0fe3-mardil#

QUEEN OF ALL SAINTS KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
25TH ANNUAL 3RD GRADE BASKETBALL
TOURNAMENT - will be held on February 27-March 10th.

TRivIA - Saturday, April 1st. Doors open at 6pm.

BAGs TOURNAMENT - Friday, May 19th.

FEBRUARY 5, 2023

LITURGICAL MINISTERS - FEBRUARY 11-12

Presider Lectors Ushers
5:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Rita Holt Mike Serati
(Sat) Anne Bev Brynda
DeRuntz Bill Brynda
7:30 am. Fr. Detwiler Nick Samsel  Ed Barron
Rebecca Debbie Barron
Froelke JoAnn Thee
9:00 am. Fr. Hambrough Matt Giegling Jean Ryan
Tim Kurt Rich Mantia
Volunteer
10:30 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Bob Kremer  Dave Little
Ralph Stanley Ray Hapak
Michelle Hapak
12:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Christine Luke Walsh
Redford Teresa Walsh

MISSIONARY DISCIPLESHIP - RECONCILIATION

With whom do you need to be reconciled in life?
Maybe you have sinned against the law of God
through anger, lust, dishonesty, gossip, or other
evil actions. Jesus reminds us that the Christian
life calls for higher standards. It is essential to
keep in mind that we can live up to these stand-
ards by cooperating with the grace God gives to
us in the sacraments, especially the Eucharist
and Reconciliation. These sacraments give us
sanctifying grace and bring us back to life when
we are dead in our sin. As we approach the altar
each Sunday, let us examine our consciences
and seek the Lord’s mercy in the Sacrament of
Reconciliation if we are guilty of mortal sin. Let
us heed the Lord’s wisdom to seek perfection by
listening to His voice and responding to the
graces He grants us. The Eucharist and Recon-
ciliation are two extraordinary blessings we have
as Catholics! “Confession is an act of honesty
and courage - an act of entrusting ourselves, be-
yond sin, to the mercy of a loving and forgiving
God.” ~Pope Saint John Paul II
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QUEEN 0)3 ALL SAINTS

~———essssmlll Youth Ministry mssse—

LIFE NIGHT TONIGHT

Sunday, February 5", 7:15-8:45pm in the youth room

Tonight we will be continuing our series on the human emotions of Jesus! Join us for an awesome
night!

TWO+ THIS THURSDAY

Thursday, February 9", 7:15-8:45pm in the youth room

Each Thursday we meet with the intention of growing closer to friends and growing closer to our
Lord next to our friends. We spend time in prayer as well as time playing games and hanging out.
Hope to see you there!

8TH GRADE MINISTRY

Ablaze Confirmation Prep - Wednesday, February 8th

Each month, all 8th graders meet to prepare their hearts and minds for Confirmation and hone in
on a particular topic. This month, we will be focusing on their call to witness and service. Pray for
our 8th graders as the Sacrament draws closer!

Liuke 18 1eadership applications are open! If you or someone you know if interested in helping lead the
retreat, reach out to Anna Hackett at hacketts@qasstl.ory.

Interested in coming to youth group but not sure what to expect? Check out our Instagram: @qas__ym!
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101SsT DAY OF SCHOOL

QAS School First Graders celebrated the 101st day of school by dressing up as 101 year olds!
They stood together to make the number “101”.

QAS KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FISH FRY
SAVE THE DATES

Ash Weds., Fridays Feb. 24, Mar. 3, 10, 17, 24, 31—4-7 PM

-

QUENT
FRYER
. Become Mr. Popularity

Join Us Every Fryday
And Make a New Friend
Every Week!

Ash Weds., Fridays Feb. 24,
Mar. 3, 10, 17, 24, 31

NO ON-LINE
ORDERING
Place Your Order
In Person With
A Very Handsome
Knight Of Columbus

Ash Weds., Fridays Feb. 24,
Mar. 3, 10, 17, 24, 31

GOD'S COD
Flash Frozen
Alaskan Cod

(Born & Raised
In The U.S.A.)

Is On It's Way

To QAS

Ash Weds., Fridays Feb. 24,
Mar. 3, 10, 17, 24, 31
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Catholic

MEN FOR CHRIST

ARCHDIOCESE OF ST. LOUIS

MEN AFTER GOD'S OWN HEART

'‘DO-NOT BE CONFORMED TO THIS WORLD 'BUTBE TRANSFORMED BY.
THE RENEWAL OF YOUR MIND, THAT YOU MAY PROVE WHAT IS/THE
WILL OF-GOD, WHAT IS GOOD AND/ACCEPTABLE AND PERFECT."

- ROMANS 12:2
f\.- g
HECTOR DEACON JAMES MARCEL ARCHBISHOP
MOLINA KEATING LEJEUNE ROZANSKI

EARLY BIRD PRICING: $30 (tHroucH 1/18/23) SATURDAY FEBRUARY 18TH

STANDARD PRICING: $40
8:45 AM - 4 PM
REGISTRATION:
SI COMMONS e SLUH

catholicmenforchrist.org Sf{g&g*(b‘%\'[;;;\{g
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QAS Junior Golf 2023

Program 1: For 3rd-4th (boys & girls)

Registration opens January 1, 2023.
Registration closes February 6, 2023

Program 2: For 5th-HS (boys & girls)

Registration opens January 1, 2023
Registration closes February 6, 20223

Program cost is $150 which includes:

1. Four one-hour practices with a golf pro and

golf balls

2. Four golf matches at

0 The Club at Castle Bluffs Golf
Course

Please review dates before registering. We are
unable to offer alternative practice and match
dates.

Practice Dates will be on Monday evenings at the
First Tee Driving range ( Exact dates and times to
be determined):

April 10
April 24
May 1
May 8

Match Dates will be on Sunday Afternoons,

excluding Mothers Day weekend (Times to be

determined):

Sunday, 4/16 at Castle Bluffs
Sunday, 4/23 at Castle Bluffs
Sunday, 4/30 at Castle Bluffs
Sunday, 5/7 at Castle Bluffs

. Sunday, 5/21 at Castle Bluffs
(rain date if needed)

ok oW N

* The schedule includes 4 matches and a bye week
Golf registration is limited to a max of 60 players, first come first serve

Please log on to www.qgasaa.org to register

Program cost is $195 which includes:

1. Four one-hour practices with a golf pro
and golf balls

2. Six golf matches at either
o Crescent Farms-The Colt
o The Club at Castle Bluffs

Please review dates before registering. We are
unable to offer alternative practice and match
dates.

Practice Dates will be on Monday evenings at the
First Tee Driving Range (Exact dates and times to
be determined):

April 10
April 3
April 24
May 8

Potential Match Dates will be on Saturday
mornings or Sunday afternoon(Times to be
determined):

Saturday, 4/1 at Crescent Farms-The Colt
Saturday, 4/8 at Crescent Farms-The Colt
Saturday, 4/15 at Crescent Farms-The Colt
Saturday, 4/22 at Crescent Farms-The Colt
Saturday, 4/29 at Crescent Farms-The Colt
Saturday, 5/6 at Crescent Farms-The Colt
Saturday, 5/20 at Crescent Farms- The Colt
(rain date if needed)

* The schedule includes 6 matches and a bye week
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Golf registration is limited to a max of 60 players, first come first serve
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ARCHDIOCESE OF ST. LOUIS
Office of Child and Youth Protection

SAFE ENVIRONMENT USER REGISTRATION
LOGIN

PLEASE READ THE ENTIRE PAGE BEFORE ATTEMPTING TO REGISTER!!!!

IF YOU MISS A STEP, YOU WILL RECEIVE AN EMAIL FROM THE SAFETY Username
COORDINATOR TO COMPLETE THE PROCESS!!! Pt
Go to https://www.preventandprotectstl.or,

pai// e e i _{ Remember this account

Click “Register” below the LOG IN button (image at right).
Enter the passcode stiprotect when prompted.
Select the type of location where you are a volunteer or employee.
*Parish or Parish School
*Non-Parish School or Program Forgat Passwerd
*Archdiocesan Agency
*Non-Archdiocesan Organization
Select the specific location by name. (ex. Queen of All Saints)
Click the roles associated with your employment/service at that location.
If you are active at only one location, this will be your “primary” location.
if you are active at more than one location, click the ADD PARISH/LOCATION button and repeat the steps above. With more

than one location, please click the “This is my main/primary location” circle to indicate where you are employed or, if you are a
volunteer, where most of your ministry or service is performed.

Complete your personal information. Please enter your legal first name (no nicknames) for the purpose of the background
screening.

Create a username, password and password clue. ****(BE SURE TO SAVE THIS INFORMATION TO AVOID RE-REGISTERING.
DOUBLE BACKGROUND CHECKS ARE COSTLY TO OUR PARISH!!!)

Agree to the Terms of Use and click SUBMIT.

You will then be prompted to submit information for a background screening, register for a **Protecting God’s Children work-
shop, view TWO ONLINE TRAINING MODULES and agree to the Code of Ethical Conduct. You have to complete ALL steps to
, complete the process.

**If you have previously attended a PGC workshop, the system will find and ask you to confirm your
previous record of attendance. You will not be prompted to register for an upcoming workshop.

You may use the links in your approval checklist to access

these requirements. These steps may be completed all at CHECKLIST
once or may be completed separately at your convenience.
Please note: if you do not complete all modules and decide |
to finish at a later date, you will need your User name and | D Register onto the site
Password. You will receive an automated email weekly

to remind you which requirements are outstanding. When
all compliance requirements have been completed, your
account will be approved and you will be clear to work with [ complete “Mandated Reporter” training
minors and vulnerable adults. O Complete “Code of Conduct” training

D Sign “Code of Conduct”

COMPLETE ALL ITEMS BELOW!!!!

D Submit New Background Check
D Complete “Protecting God’s Children” training

Should you need any assistance, please contact ocyp@archstl.org




